
Report on Induction Programme 

 for Newly Admitted Students 2022-23 

An ‘Orientation Programme’ was organized to welcome the First year 

students who were admitted to Engineering program at the institute premises on 

28/09/2022 where students and parents had been welcomed by the Management 

and Principal of  D. Y. Patil Technical Campus, Polytechnic, Talsande. The 

objective of the programme was to make the parents and students aware of the 

academic aspects of the course, the rules and regulations of the Institute and 

ensuring parental participation in monitoring the performance and progress of the 

students. 

 

 

Lamp Lightening  

The day was marked with the presence of Dr. A.K. Gupta , Executive 

Director of D. Y. Patil Technical Campus, Talsande as well as the Dr. S. R. 

Pawaskar Director  of  Technical Campus Polytechnic, Talsande. 



Mrs. N. V. Koshti welcomed the distinguished guest, the management, 

students, parents and faculty of D. Y. Patil Technical Campus Polytechnic, 

Talsande and introduced the guests to the audience. She thanked them for their 

presence and invited Dr. S. R. Pawaskar, Director of DYPTC to speak. 

 

Felicitation of Chief Guest Dr. A. K.Gupta 

 

Dr. S. R. Pawaskar  Director of DYPTC, Talsande welcomed the First Year 

students and shared his experiences as an engineering student. He urged the 

students to keep up with the changing trends in engineering and take their studies 

in to utmost importance. He opined that students must decide not to have backlogs 

so that their academics will prosper. 

 



 

Dr. S. R. Pawaskar welcoming students 

Then Mrs. N. V. Koshti invited the Chief Guest to encourage  the students. 

Dr. A. K. Gupta Executive Director of DYPTC, Talsande shared his experiences 

and spoke briefly about the fastly changing technologies in the world. He also 

shared the positive thought with the students that the brightest amongst the present 

generation will take the ambitions of the country forward in the coming years.  

 


